
DIRECTOR OF TANTUR INSTITUTE
VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, the 17th/30th of October 2014, the Director of the
Tantur Institute, Rev. Fr. Russell K. McDougal, accompanied by
his assistant, Mr Daniel Koski, visited the Patriarchate.

The  Institute,  which  stands  to  the  right  of  the  central
Jerusalem street to Bethlehem, at a short distance from the
Monastery of the Prophet Elias, was founded in 1970 as a
center for studies on the promotion of Christian unity and
support of Christians in the Holy Land.

Fr.  Russell  K.  McDougal  was  received  by  H.B.  Theophilos,
Patriarch of Jerusalem.

A discussion took place during the meeting on the incessant
history of the Orthodox Patriarchate in the Holy Land and on
its willingness and readiness to either participate in or
undertake  initiatives  towards  the  education  and  financial
support of Christians in the Holy Land, so that they may
overcome the adversities of the political situation and remain
in their ancestral homes.

His Beatitude went on to offer the Director of Tantur a copy
of the “History of the Church of Jerusalem” by Chrysostomos
Papadopoulos and wished him a fruitful diaconate in promoting
the science of Theology and the benefit of the Holy Land’s
Church members.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/HxrowFLmXKs
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